
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

March 10, 2022 Pastor Matt Horne @ 631-909-8241 

 pastormatt@sbbcli.org 

 

 

Community Easter Egg Hunt Block Party at South Bay Bible Church 
 

South Bay Bible Church is kicking off spring with a Community Easter Egg Hunt Block Party on Saturday, April 9 

at 10:00 a.m. There will be plenty of fun, food, and free giveaways for everyone. Weather updates can be found at 

www.southbaychurchli.org.   
 

EAST MORICHES, NY – South Bay Bible Church is kicking off spring 

with a “egg-citing” community Easter egg hunt and block party for all. The 

egg hunt begins on Saturday, April 9, promptly at 10:00 a.m., and the block 

party continues until 1:00 p.m. All festivities are at 578 Montauk Highway, 

East Moriches. 

There will be bounce houses, carnival games, a petting zoo, 15,000 eggs stuffed with candy, tons 

of free giveaways, food, and much, much more.  Everyone is welcome! 

“It’s been a tough couple of years for all of us. We are looking forward to providing a fun-

packed day for the families of our local community,” said Matt Horne, lead pastor. 

Weather updates will be posted on the church website, southbaychurchli.org, as needed.  

To find out more about South Bay Bible Church and their upcoming events, please visit 

http://www.southbaychurchli.org/. 

About South Bay Bible Church: South Bay Bible Church is a non-denominational Christian 

church known for Biblical messages applicable to everyday life. The church meets at 578 

Montauk Highway in East Moriches, NY. The church’s mission is to lead people into a growing 

relationship with Jesus Christ. Our service schedule includes three convenient times: Sunday 

morning at 9:00 and 11:00, and online anytime. A nursery and children’s church are available. 

For more information, go to southbaychurchli.org, call (631) 909-8241, or find us on Facebook 

or Twitter @sbbcli. 

### 

Note to editor: A full press page with graphics, logos, and videos is available at 

www.southbaychurchli.org/press. News media are invited to cover this event. Please call ahead. 

 


